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Cardinal Marching Band “Band Day” 2015 
TICKET(S) APPLICATION 

 
 

UofL Cardinals vs. Syracuse Orange 
Saturday, November 7, 2015 – Papa John’s Cardinal Stadium 

Kick-off - TBA 
 
School Name:  _________________________________________ 
 
Director’s Name:  _______________________________________ 
 
Director Email:  ___________________________________ 
 
Game Day Contact Name: _________________________________________ 
 
Game Day Contact Phone Number:___________________________________ 
 

 
Number of Director’s Tickets (2 maximum):   ______ x Free = 0.00 
 
Number of Director’s Spouse Tickets (2 maximum): ______ x Free  = 0.00 
 
Number of Student & Adult Tickets     ______ x $15 =  
 
    Total Number of Tickets = ______ Total Cost = ______ 
 
Note: A Pizza Lunch is provided for each participant and is covered in the cost of the ticket.  
 
 
Please mail this form along with a check payable to “University of Louisville Bands” postmarked 
by October 16, 2015 to the following address: 
 

University of Louisville 
School of Music 
ATTN: Kaelah McMonigle 
2301 S. Third Street 
Louisville, KY  40208 
 

Note:  This ticket form must be postmarked by Friday October 16, 2015. 
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Cardinal Marching Band “Band Day” 2015 
 
 

PERFORMER INFORMATION 
 

 
Number of Total Performers:__________ 
 
Instrumentation breakdown: 
 
Piccolo/Flute:______ 
Clarinet/Bass Clarinet:_________  
Sax (Alto, Tenor & Bari):___________ 
Trumpets:_________ 
Mellophone:___________ 
Trombone:___________ 
Baritone:__________ 

Sousaphone:__________ 
Snare:_______ 
Tenors:___________ 
Bass Drum:________ 
Cymbals:__________ 
Color Guard:_____________ 
Twirler:_____________ 

 
 
*We do not perform with a front ensemble, however, we encourage your students to come and 
perform with the cymbal line or with another instrument that he/she would be comfortable with.  
 
*Instruments will NOT be provided, however, we will have a secure storage space for your 
instruments when you are not using them.  Should use have any questions, feel free to email  
Kaelah McMonigle (k.mcmonigle@louisville.edu) or Mark Lynn (mark.lynn@louisville.edu). 
 


